
Copy of Welcoming letter to admitted students, spring 2021 
 
You have been admitted to a history course at Lund University.  
 
You are most welcome!  
 
You must register on the course via the student portal to keep your place before the 
course starts. Both the web registration and the first meeting are mandatory; please 
inform the department if you are unable to register or attend the first lecture. Otherwise, 
your admission cannot be guaranteed. To inform the department: state your name, date 
of birth and the course name to the administrator’s office, e-mail: hist@hist.lu.se. 
 
For web registration and introduction meetings, see your welcoming letter or 
Introduction meetings spring 2021 
 
If you are not planning on attending this course, please decline it at www.antagning.se,  
making it available for applicants on the waiting list. 
 
More information about the course will be given to you at the introduction meeting,  
 
You can find the time for the first meeting, instructions on web registration, the syllabus, 
schedule, and literature list on the course website, see: 
https://www.hist.lu.se/en/education/courses-by-semester/historia/VT2021/ 
 
The coronavirus pandemic continues to affect our study programmes during the spring 
semester and teaching and examination may be carried out digitally with a few 
exceptions. During the semester you will find information via your learning platform 
Canvas or on the course website on how your particular education will be carried out. 
The information on: https://www.hist.lu.se/en/education/covid-19 is updated 
regularly. 
  
For teaching elements that are carried out on campus, there is practical information on 
what applies on our premises so that we together can maintain a safe study 
environment. Read more at: https://www.ht.lu.se/en/education/admission/practical-
information-during-the-semester  
 
You will find the Department of History on Helgonavägen 3 (maps.google.se: 
https://goo.gl/maps/XjxzP).  
 
I hope you will enjoy studying at our department,   
Mikael Ottosson, Director of studies 
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